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To: Recipients of FSD Circular Letters

Dear Sirs/Madams,

FSD Circular Letter No. 5/2017
Chinese Version of the Codes of Practice for
Minimum Fire Service Installations and Equipment and
Inspection, Testing and Maintenance of Installations and Equipment (April 2012)

This Circular Letter serves to announce the release of the Chinese version of
the Codes of Practice for Minimum Fire Service Installations and Equipment and
Inspection, Testing and Maintenance of Installations and Equipment (April 2012). It is
now available on our website at www.hkfsd.gov.hk/chi/code.html. It should be read in
conjunction with FSD Circular Letter Nos. 2/2013, 1/2015, 1/2016, 1/2017 and 2/2017.

Printed copies of the Chinese version of the Codes will soon be put on sale at
the Publications Sales Unit of the Information Services Department. For details, please
visit the department’s webpage at www.isd.gov.hk/eng/bookorder.htm.

For enquiries, please contact our Senior Divisional Officer (New Projects) at
2733 7666.

Yours faithfully,

(TSAN ing-hungj
for Director of Fire Services

Ref. number and date should be quoted in reference to this letter
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